
From: NI Enquiries
To: A66Dualling
Cc: Parker, Steven
Subject: FW: NSIP - TR010062 – A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project - HSE Response dated 23/11/23
Date: 23 November 2023 12:24:02

From: Shirley Rance @hse.gov.uk> On Behalf Of NSIP Applications
Sent: 23 November 2023 12:07
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Cc: NSIP Applications <NSIP.Applications@hse.gov.uk>; HazSubConsent CEMHD5

@hse.gov.uk>
Subject: NSIP - TR010062 – A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project - HSE Response dated 23/11/23
 
Dear Planning Inspectorate
 
Thank you for your original email dated 8 November 2023 and further email dated 22
November 2023 in response to my request for clarification (from Mr Steve Parker), with
regard to seeking comments from all interested parties on the A66 Northern Trans-
Pennine Project. 
 
Please find HSE’s advice below.
 
HSE’s land use planning advice
 
In previous HSE responses, the Major Hazard Sites and Major Hazard Pipelines in close
proximity to the areas of interest were identified to PINS.  HSE recommended that the
‘A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project’ contact these sites identified, to discuss the possible
impact of the work on these Sites and Pipelines.  HSE presume that this action was carried
out, and any issues identified were acted upon.  I understand from your reply ‘A66Dualling’
received 22 November 2023 that there were/are no further areas identified for HSE to
comment upon.
 
Explosives sites
 
HSE have no comment to make as there are no HSE licensed explosives sites in the
immediate vicinity of the proposed development.
 
 
Kind Regards
Shirley
 
Sent on behalf of the NSIP Consultation Team
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